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 MARCH Newsletter         
   

Henry County Gun Club 
1955 Goldston Springs Road, Puryear, TN  38251 

Henry County Gun Club – Tennessee's Little Secret          

 
 
Many regular shooting events had to be cancelled due to 

extreme cold, flooding and snow accumulation but everything 

is back on track for March.  Check website calendar for list of 

events, dates and start times. 

Don’t forget the April meeting will be a BOG/Membership 

meeting and all current members are invited to attend and 

vote on any matters requiring membership vote.  BOB meeting 

starts at 6pm on Monday, April 5th and the Membership 

meeting will immediately follow, usually around 6:30 or so.  This 

is you chance to bring up any pertinent issues – please alert 

BOG of these issues before the meeting so that an informed 

discussion can be had. 
  

             

              Highlights from the March Meeting 
                      

   February Match Attendance Reports:  

            Skeet: 16   Trap: 31 USPSA: 17    Steel Challenge: 8 

 

  New Member Applicants: 

New member applicants BOG approved include: Robert 

Catron.  During the meeting: Tom Zahnzinger & Jason Gordon. 

    

 Meeting Notes: 

Old Business:  

*60 Club shirts and 30 caps order and expecting delivery. 

*Cowboy Silhouette .22 target purchase quote presented. 

New Business:  

*John Phillips presented proposal for Bylaws amendment and 

Committee established to pursue, Ken Cooper and John Bright. 

*$1000 approved for upcoming “Work Day” scheduled for March                

21st, group message to go out. 

*Jerry Hunt to get estimate on repairing 600-yd drain damage. 

*John Phillips to get approval to move skeet tower to 600 range. 

*Neal Schaeffer to get liability insurance info for BOG members. 
 

 
Match Directors 

Appleseed – May & Aug 

Don Duncan    270-753-7104 

dsduncan@twc.com              

 

Bullet Pro 150 – 3rd Saturday 

Todd Earhart    931-627-9392 

todd.gtauto@gmail.com 

 

Cowboy Smallbore Silhouette 

 – 2nd Saturday 

Eric Derby    270-293-1352 

shotgunned97@aol.com 

 

CMP Vintage Military Open Sights  

– 3rd Sat. (starts Feb. 20th) 

Alan Crowley    270-293-3490  

alancloud@icloud.com 

 

Henry County Sport Handgun 

-1st Saturday (updated) 

Terry Riley 919-816-7457 

trcubed@gmail.com            

 

NRA High-Power Rifle  

(F-Class, Prone & Service Rifle)  

– 1st Saturday 

Tim Kreier    931-801-2384 

kreiertb@aol.com  

Lee Jackson    270-492-8303 

leejackson_1@yahoo.com 

 

Skeet Shoot – every Wednesday 

Tom Mealer    270-816-0132 

bikertrash99@mediacombb.net   

 

Steel Challenge – 4th Saturday 

USPSA – 2nd Saturday 

Grant Laird    731-336-9207 

bbqlaird@yahoo.com               

 

Sunday Trap Shoot - every Sunday 

Tom Pierce    731-336-3192 

backshooter2000@yahoo.com  

 

Vintage Sniper Rifle Match – 4th Sat. 

James Lacy    731-336-3254 

james.a.lacy@gmail.com       
 

 

 

https://www.henrycountygunclub.com/
https://www.facebook.com/henrycountygunclub/
mailto:kreiertb@aol.com
mailto:leejackson_1@yahoo.com
mailto:bikertrash99@mediacombb.net
mailto:bbqlaird@yahoo.com
mailto:backshooter2000@yahoo.com
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TALLADEGA 600 

                  

                 Talladega 600 in Anniston, AL.   January 16-18, 2021 

   Henry County Gun Club put 6 of the 25 teams in the Vintage Sniper Match.  

Bill Fairless and Andy Lundberg finished 1st in the Semi-Auto Match with their MC-

52's. (M-1C with a MC-1 Stith/Kollmorgan Scope)  

Talladega 600 Vintage Sniper Results for HCGC: 

Larry Evans & Rick Reichert 5th place 

Alan Crowley & Andrew Granberry 10th place 

Tony Lacy & Ken Donahue 16th place 

Chris Deming & Taylor Phillips 21st place 
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              Henry County Sport Handgun match – February 6th 

 

Left-click green arrow             
                                                                                                            (Video footage courtesy of William Cooper) 
 

 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 

    President               Vice-President              Secretary               Treasurer 

   John K. Phillips             Neal Schaefer              Alan Crowley   Ken Cooper 

   731-441-0320             731-694-8108                          270-293-3490   731-441-5423 

   jkp07@bellsouth.net        nealt2@earthlink.net            alancloud@icloud.com     kennyc@aeneas.com 

                   
  

  
 

    
  Brian Bishop               John Bright                Eric Derby     

  731-697-9486   270-753-1457                          270-293-1652    

  biglaugh@msn.com  plevaus@gmail.com              shotguned97@aol.com   

  

  Ken Donahue    Todd Earhart          Lee Jackson    

   731-707-3541   931-627-9392          270-293-5558 

  ktdonahue@live.com    todd.gtauto@gmail.com        leejackson_1@yahoo.com 

https://rumble.com/embed/vb466f/?pub=6zsor
https://rumble.com/embed/vb45ph/?pub=6zsor

